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Dalton Telephone Company, LLC (DTC), a Highline company, has been providing internet service to 

customers within its service area for 20 plus years. DTC’s service area covers over 1,400 square miles 

across six counties. Over the years, DTC’s network and services have drastically evolved to meet or 

exceed the requests and requirements of its patrons. As such, DTC currently offers speeds of 

100Mbps/100Mbps and 1Gbps/ 1 Gbps in portions of its service area. As show in Attachment Letter C, 

DTC advertises speeds of 100Mbps/100Mbps and 1Gbps/1Gbps for customers, reports those offerings in 

its FCC Form 477 filing, and serves customers at 100Mbps/100Mbps and above.  

DTC’s network equipment and architecture provides the highest quality service to its customers. The fiber 

optic network and Calix XGS-PON platform chosen to provide service in the proposed project area has a 

scalable and upgradeable capacity that will meet customer demand and expectations for the foreseeable 

future. The three local staff members serving the area have 50 plus years of experience in 

telecommunications, and the staff involved in the design, deployment, and maintenance of the proposed 

network have experience at all levels of multiple projects similar in scope to the project proposed in this 

application.  

  


